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Dear Families, 

Spring has finally arrived but it 

seems we are still waiting for the 

warm weather.  Finishing touches 

of the school year and 

construction are still in progress.  

Please watch the newsletter for 

end of the year updates. 

Senior students should monitor 

their home school for updated 

information regarding all activities.  

All students are encouraged to 

follow their home school web sites 

to stay informed of home school 

activities. 

March was a busy month at ACE. 

Please enjoy the pictures at the 

end of the newsletter.   

Testing for 11th grade students and 

those seniors who need it will be 

on April 10, 11 and 12.  Testing for 

sophomores will be on April 10.  

Testing for freshman will be on 

April 11.  Please see more 

information later in the 

newsletter. 

Warm regards to all,  

Susan  

Susan Demeniuk 

Principal, ACE High School  

From the principal: The SSR 
The Successful Student Rubric (SSR) will come home every 
Monday and is due back Tuesday morning with a parent / 
guardian signature.  This progress report will highlight the 
success and areas of need for each student in an 
individualized format.  Contact your child’s first hour teacher 
with any questions regarding the SSR.    

[Cite your source here.] 

SENIORS 

This is a very busy time of year 

for our seniors.  The senior 

celebration at ACE will be held 

on May 21, 2018.  The last day 

of school for seniors is May 22, 

2018.  Commencements for all 

high school graduating seniors 

will be the week of June 4, 

2018. There is a lot of 

information available on the 

home school web sites 

regarding senior activities.  

Please follow home school web 

sites for updated information 

regarding graduation and 

senior activities.   

 

 

 

 

Quarter 4 conferences will be 

held on Wednesday, May 9, 

2018, from 3:30 pm until 6:00 

pm. This is the last scheduled 

conference for this school 

year.  If you need to contact 

any of your childôs teachers, 

please email them.  The email 

addresses are listed on page 2 

of this newsletter.  

 

ACE SCHEDULE 

7:39 – 8:43  1ST HOUR 

8:48 – 10:18  2ND HOUR 

10:23 – 11:53  3RD HOUR 

11:58 – 12:28  LUNCH 

12:28 – 1:15   4TH HOUR 

1:20 – 2:07  5TH HOUR 

 

[Cite your source here.] 
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Bookmobile 

Each Wednesday the Rochester 

Hills Book Mobile offers reading 

and movie selections to our 

students.  Please encourage your 

child to use this service as we strive 

for all of our students to gain 

stronger reading skills.  Each 

morning students read during first 

hour.  Check in with your student 

on their book selection and 

progress.  They have been reading 

some great books. 

 

PARENT ADVISORY 
COMMITTEE 

Parents are important to 

the success of their 

child’s education and to 

the program at ACE.  A 

few years ago a 

committee began where 

parents met with the 

principal and occasional 

speakers to discuss the 

programs at ACE.  

This year, those meetings 

have been held before 

each parent teacher 

conference here at ACE.  

We know time is 

precious and hope that 

you will be able to meet 

with us for about 30 

minutes prior to each 

conference and share 

your thoughts with us.  

Reminders will come 

home each month and as 

requested, speakers will 

be invited to come.   

Our next meeting of the 

year will be held on 

Wednesday, May 9, 

2018, at 3:00 pm in the 

ACE conference room.  

The parent advisory 

meetings are also called 

PAC meetings.   

We hope to see you in 

May. 

PAC 

Susan Demeniuk, Principal 
sdemeniuk@rochester.k12.mi.us 
 
Shelly Robinson, Counselor 
srobinson1@rochester.k12.mi.us 
 
Barb Bogus, Secretary 
bbogus@rochester.12.mi.us 
 
Violet Ilisevich, Para professional 
vilisevich@rochester.k12.mi.us 
 
Jack Barraclough, Teacher 
jbarraclough@rochester.k12.mi.us 
 
Jeff Fosnaugh, Teacher 
jfosnaugh@rochester.k12.mi.us 
 
Christine Glenn, Teacher 
cglenn@rochester.k12.mi.us 
 
Diane Horecki, Teacher 
dhorecki@rochester.k12.mi.us 
 
Paul Kennedy, Teacher 
pkennedy@rochester.k12.mi.us 
 
Madelaine Reem, Teacher 
mreem@rochester.k12.mi.us 
 
Adrean Smith, Teacher 
asmith@rochester.k12.mi.us 
 
Kristina Smith, Teacher 
kmsmith@rochester.k12.mi.us 
 
 
 
 

ACE TEACHING 
STAFF 

ACE recycles 

ACE has a small bucket used for 

recycling household batteries.  

Please feel free to bring your 

batteries to ACE the next time 

you visit to help in our recycling 

efforts. 

Thanks to everyone for 
supporting the recycling efforts 
at ACE.               
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Tuesday, April 17, 2018  2:07 pm – 3:07 pm 
 
Wednesday, April 18, 2018 2:07 pm – 3:07 pm 
 
Thursday, April 19, 2018 2:07 pm – 3:07 pm 
 
Tuesday, April 24, 2018  2:07 pm – 3:07 pm 
 
Wednesday, April 25, 2018 2:07 pm – 3:07 pm 
 
Thursday, April 26, 2018 2:07 pm – 3:07 pm 
 
 

 
No Saturday school sessions in April. 

 

 

Important Dates in April, 2017 

April 2-6  Spring Recess 
April 9  Quarter 4 begins 
April 10  SAT testing for 11th grade students,  
  PSAT testing for 10th grade students,  
  no school for 12th grade students 
April 11  Morning testing for 11th grade students 

Morning testing for 9th grade students 
  School starts at 11:36 for 10th grade students  

School starts at 11:36 for 12th grade students 
April 12  Regular start time for all students.  Testing 
  for 11th grade students will occur throughout  
  the school day. 
April 13  Regular school day 
April 13  Assembly with the head and beard shaving 
  events  
April 13-20 Art show at the administration building 
April 17  ACE artwork will be highlighted (5pm – 7pm) 
April 30  No School–professional development for staff 

Important Dates in May, 2017 

May 3  Prayer breakfast 
May 9   Parent – Teacher conferences 
May 11  Cedar Point 
May 21  Senior celebration 
May 22 Last day for seniors on track to graduate  
May 28  No school – Memorial Day 

SENIOR CELEBRATION 

All ACE 12th grade students are invited to celebrate their 

years in school and their accomplishments at the senior 

celebration.  The event is held at ACE High School on 

Monday, May 21, 2018, at 3:30 pm.  All senior students 

and their families are invited. More details will come 

home soon.  Please save the date.  
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Congratulations to Mustafa Hadi for 

receiving the RAYA Youth 

Recognition Scholarship.  Mustafa is 

pictured to the left with his mom and 

Senator Knollenberg.     

TESTING AT ACE 

The week of April 9, 2018, is testing week.  

Monday, April 9  Full day of school for all students  

Tuesday, April 10  SAT testing day for ALL 11 th grade students and those 12 th 

grade students who have been identified to report and test.  PSAT 

testing day for ALL 10 th grade students.  

All other 12 th grade students do not come to school.  

 

Wednesday, April 11 All 11 th grade and those 12 th grade testing students report to  

school for testing at the usual start time of 7:39.   

Students in 9 th grade testing at  ACE should arrive for testing at 7:39 

am.  

All 10 th grade students report to school at 11:36 am.   

All non-testing 12 th grade students report to school at 11:36 am.  

Lunch will not be served to non-testing students.  

 

Thursday, April 12  All students have a full day of school and report to school at  

7:39. The 11 th grade students and testing 12 th grade 

students will finish their testing during the school day.  

 

All testing students should be well rested and eat before coming to school.  

Visit the art show at the 

administration building April 

13 – 20 and see the amazing 

art created by ACE students 

and students throughout the 

district.  Ms. Glenn, art 

teacher from ACE High 

School, will be present on 

Tuesday, April 17th, to 

showcase the talent of ACE 

students.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On March 8, ACE hosted a career fair.  

Guests shared career options and paths 

to success.  Pictured above and to the 

left are students listening to 

presentations and asking questions.  

Treats were brought for the students by 

Ms. Ann Peterson.    

ACE students collected over $2000.00 in the March charity drive.  Money will go to Deputy Dave Hack and his 

family and to the Rotary world-wide campaign to “End Polio Now”.  Students pictured above spoke to 

contractors to collect donation and received a tour of the new facility in the process.  Students also canvassed 

the town and their families for donations.  Special thanks for Frank Rewold and Company for their donation of 

$1000.00 and to Safe-Ed Security for their donation of $500.00.  Because the goal was met, the staff at ACE will 

be changing hair colors, shaving heads and shaving beards with some of these activities occurring during the 

quarter 3 assembly on April 9.  Please watch the May newsletter for some interesting photos.   

THANKS TO EVERYONE FOR YOUR DONATIONS AND YOUR SUPPORT TO THESE WORTHY CAUSES! 

 

 

 

 

Left to right in front:  Mariah Foster, Noah Hillstead, 

and Dayja Flye.  In the back Mr. Fosnaugh and Parker 

Martinez.  


